
Nov 14, 2024 

Dear Families,  

Did you see the fabulous full moon this week?  Brrrr!!!  The weather has shifted once 

again.  We do have a lending closet that has been revenged this week because students 

are coming to school unprepared.  If your child borrowed from the closet, please wash it 

and return it.   Outdoor fresh air is a requirement for our students.  They will go outside 

unless it is raining or at a certain wind chill level, deemed age appropriate by the State 

departments of Children and Education.  If possible, please leave a pair of snow pants 

here are school.  They are used as wind protectors, not only for snow.  An added plus is 

that it protects their uniform pants from getting dirty and muddy! 

 

First trimester report cards will be handed out to families next week.  Teachers have 

made themselves available to discuss your child’s progress throughout the week, please 

take this opportunity to meet with them.   

 

Thanksgiving food drive – we have a goal of 250 pounds of items 

collected between now and Nov 26.  That’s about 5 pounds per 

student.  Keep in mind that toiletries, diapers, dog and cat food, 

pull tab cans, juice, boxed milk, dessert mixes and candy are 

always extra treats.  Do you have extra squash, jams, jelly, maple 

syrup?  Watch for those BOGO deals.   

 

Christmas Shop – for our students, will be in December. If you have a closet full of gently 

used or duplicate toys, household items, scented candles, tools, outdoor games etc.….  

we will set up a room flea market style for students to buy items for their families.  

Donations will be accepted after Dec 1.  We are in need of wrapping paper, gift bags of 

all sizes and gift tags.  The cost will be a food pantry item or 25 cents.  All proceeds will 

go the Church Food Pantry.  Date TBA.   

Mass this week is Friday at 8:30.   

There will be no school mass next week, since Father will be away.  The following week 

is a short week, so our next school mass will be Dec 6 at 8:30AM when we will 

welcome Bishop John to our community.  So, invite a friend, a neighbor or pick up a 

senior from a nursing home and come worship with us on Dec 6, the feast day of Saint 

Nicholas!   

Concert Dec 11 at 6:00 PM. 


